
KILVE PARISH COUNCIL 

Draft Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 20th May 2016 in                  

Kilve Village Hall. 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

Present: Approximately 18 Parishioners, PCllrs P Gill, K Rogers, E Grigg, A Keen,                     

B Whitehead, K Samson, C.Cllr Davis 

1) Apologies had been received from: Dist.Cllr Morgan, Mr. Mrs Stone, Mrs Darlington,     

Mrs Heather, Mrs Munday, Mr House, Dist.Cllr Goss, A Horsey, R Cuff, Mrs Eyley,              

Mr Mrs Gorman    

2) The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

3) Approval of the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 22nd April 2015 was 

unanimously agreed. 

 4) Matters Arising: The Chairman was asked about the progress re: proposed Footpath 

from the Village to Hill Top, he replied that there had not been any further news.                                  

                                                                                                                                            

5) The Chairman thanked the Parish Councillors and the clerk for their support, he also 

thanked the County Councillor and the District Councillors for their advice and support 

over the past year. Donations had been made to KCC and the Village Hall for 

projects/equipment, they are both important facilities in the Village and the Parish 

Council would continue to support them. He reported that the Traffic Calming Scheme 

was still not finalised, very difficult to speak to the person in charge, maybe in place by 

end of year. Broad Band:741 Exchange Holford and Hill Top possibly ‘Live’ by May       

(phase 1), the rest of Kilve (phase 2) hopefully by end of year, with regard to ‘Fracking’ 

issues will have to keep a look out for any applications for Explorer Licences, no plans at 

the moment. The Hood Arms is probably being put up for sale, the Village needs a Pub lets 

hope it reopens soon. Thanks to Kilve Court for mowing the grass on Foot Path although 

the weed killer that has been used along both sides of the path could cause dogs health 

issues, it also looks unsightly and the gate at the top is not always closed, the Clerk will 

contact Kilve Court. 

6) Reports were presented by representatives of the PCC (St Marys Church), Gentlemen’s 

Luncheon Club, Village Hall, KHARS, Kilve Court, Holford Gardeners Group, other reports 

were received and if possible will be available on Kilve Village Website. 

7) AOB: Webbers Bus Company have taken over some of the routes that were serviced by 

First Bus Company and will be providing the following service through Kilve – 4 x No. 16 

Buses each way Bridgwater-Minehead. The timetable is on their website. 
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Mr A Williams thanked the Parish Council for their work. 

The Chairman thanked everyone for coming. 

The meeting closed at 20.15 hrs  
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